Stockholm, May 2023

Subject: reference letter Ebba Melin

To whom it may concern,

I am employed as a teacher at 7ibble Gymnasium, a Swedish upper-secondary independent
school in Téby, located outside of Stockholm. When I was asked by Ebba to write a
recommendation, I was happy to assist.

Currently I teach Ebbas’s English 6 class, an advanced English course at upper-secondary
level. I also taught Ebba’s English 5 class last year.

Ebba has a positive attitude towards new challenges and takes great responsibility for her
work, which she executes excellently. She is also a thoughtful and kind person who
contributes to a positive atmosphere in any classroom setting.

In the subject of English, she performs at a high level and has developed her language skills
as well as her analytical skills, which I am certain she will be able to continue developing on
a higher level.

Apart from being a high-performing student and athlete, Ebba also has excellent social skills
and determination.

I hope my letter has given you the required information. Please, feel free to contact me by
phone or e-mail if you require additional information.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Bohliﬁ /
Teacher in English and German
Tibble Gymnasium
Attundavégen 1, 183 36 Téby
Telephone: +46738267473

E-mail: sarah.bohlin@tibble.com




